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RESCHEDULING OF THE ORIENTATION AND WORKSHOP ON THE DEVELOPMENT
OF GUIDEBOOK AND CONTEXTUALIZED TEACHING AND LEARNING
RESOURCES IN REVITALIZING SCOUTING IN SCHOOLS

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Program Supervisors
Unit and Section Heads
Public Elementary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. The Schools Division of the City of Batac (SDCB), through the Curriculum
Implementation Division (CID), has rescheduled the conduct of the Orientation and
Workshop on the Development of Guidebook and Contextualized Teaching and Learning
Resources for Revitalizing Scouting in Schools from August 15, 2025 to
September 12, 2025.

2. Please note that only the date of the orientation have been changed. All other
details regarding the activity remain the same.

3. Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not
hesitate to contact Dr. Marilou B. Sales, Chief Education Supervisor via the CID Group
Chat. :

4. For information and guidance.
ANSELMO R. ALUDINO
Schools Division Superintendent;,Q
% |
Encl.: None By the Authority of the SDS:
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